
THE REPUBLIC OF TUNISIA       15TH APRIL, 2015 

THE MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

On the occasion of the official announcement for the 

launch of “National Dialogue about Educational 

Reform”, (23rd April, 2015 in Conferences’ Palace 

located in Mohamed 5 road, Tunis), and out of concern 

for the presence of a wide spectrum of experts and 

representatives of civil society during the activities of 

this event, the Ministry of Education invites all the 

associations interested by educational affairs. Those 

wishing to attend this event have to subscribe on this 

link http://www.education.gov.tn/inscription/hiwar.php 

on the official page of the Ministry of Education before 

the 19th April, 2015 so that it can deliver the invitations. 


